
 

 

Visit of Director, NBSS&LUP to FAI 

 

 

 

Dr. Nitin Patil, Director, National Bureau of Soil Survey and Land Use Planning, 

Nagpur, visited FAI on 17 February 2025 and congratulated Mr. Suresh Kumar 

Chaudhari for joining as DG, FAI. They discussed various pertinent points for giving 

new direction to the on-going research activities at the institute and possible areas of 

collaboration. 

 

 

 


